
 

15 February 2019 
 
 
Ambassador Alexandra Moreira 
Secretary General PS/ACTO 
Brazil 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ambassador Alexandra Moreira, 
 
I acknowledge receipt of your 13th February letter in which you informed me of the cancellation 
of my meeting with the ACTO Member Countries in Brasilia on 19th February 2019.  I deeply 
regret this late cancellation but welcome the initiative taken by ACTO to maintain a constructive 
dialogue with ICANN, with a view to reaching a mutually satisfactory solution regarding the 
delegation of the TLD “dot amazon”. 
 
I sincerely wish that this dialogue continues in one form or another, taking into consideration the 
tight timeframe before the next ICANN Board meeting in Kobe at ICANN64 from 9-14 March 
2019. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
   

 
Göran Marby 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
 


